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  BULLETIN 
 

Update Regarding Incident Impacting BC Assessment data 
October 01, 2015 

   
 

 
  
This bulletin is to provide you with important information regarding a recent incident that impacted the 
availability of BCA data through BC Online.   
 
Previously, we advised you of an interruption in the availability of land title data, from July 25 to 
September 04, 2015, which impacted BC Assessment in the processing of sales and subdivisions.  
 
As of October 01, 2015  
 

• The underlying data feed problem has been resolved since September 04, 2015.  
• All sales have been processed.  
• The processing of subdivisions will be completed by October 08, 2015.  
• All BC Online searches of BC Assessment data will be current by October 08, 2015.  

 
BC Assessment regrets any inconvenience this may have caused you. 

 
Contact Information 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the BCA Property Information team at:  
  
bcacustomer.services@bcassessment.ca 
 
Phone: 1-866-valueBC (1-866-825-8322) x 00119 | F 250.595.7623 
400 – 3450 Uptown Blvd. | Victoria BC V8Z 0B9 | www.bcassessment.ca 
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